
 

 

4 October 2022  
 
 
Dear Families  
 
History Old and New Toys Parent Questionnaire  
 
In our current history topic, we are learning about toys from the past. The children will 
be looking at toys that their parents played with. To make the learning personalised 
for them, I have created a list of questions to share and answer at home. I would be 
very grateful if you could spend some time talking about your toy experiences with 
your child. The answers can be scribed by an adult.  
 
Please return to school by Wednesday 12 October so that they can be shared in 
class. If you would like to, please feel free to send in photographs, videos or toys that 
we can also share.  
 
If you would like to join us on 13 October to talk to the class about toys that you played 
with, please let Miss Cowan/Miss Salter or the school office know by Friday 7 
October.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

E.Salter 

 
 
Miss E Salter 
HLTA/ Class Teacher  
 


